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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our transition to high school and PHSE programme, we are pleased to share with you that the 

YOT (Youth Offending Team) and local police will be coming into school to deliver a number of sessions 

to our Year 6 children.   

The aim of the sessions is to help them to understand more about how to keep themselves safe.  They 

will cover areas such as criminal exploitation, drug use and how dealers get children hooked on drugs, 

gang initiation etc. so if your child comes home with questions and you’re not sure what to say, 

encourage them to ask the adults in school.  

The programme will aim to teach the children signs they need to look out for and how to deal with any 

issues they may encounter as they grow up.  

We believe that this will be a valuable experience for our young people and rest assured the content of 

the programme will all be age appropriate. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Wright 

Head of School 
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